
 
 

 

IMPORTANT UPDATE 

BULLETIN 33 07292024 

 
Issued to:         All Channels 
 
Date:                 July 29, 2024 
 
Subject:            Website Maintenance Notification 
 
 
 

 
We will be conducting system maintenance on our website, https://gconnect.fcmtpo.com, tonight from 
8PM-10PM CST. 
 
Floats & Locks could generate errors during this time.  Rest assured, our team will process these 
as soon as this functionality comes back online, around 10 pm CST tonight. 
   
 
Please contact your Account Executive or support@fcmtpo.com should you need anything after this 
update.       
 

 
We appreciate your business! 

https://gconnect.fcmtpo.com/
mailto:support@fcmtpo.com

